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Stroke clinic - past quarter 
SEPT 5th 2021 
SPP held a swim clinic at Glendale High School.  45 members of SPMS showed up to brave the 
heat. It was 111° on deck so I ended the clinic prematurely before the last section.  The coaches, 
Joelle Murphy, Garrett Daniels, Juliana Riviera, Ashley Kramer, Pat Luangeaktrakul, Nathan 
Osborne and Bill Brenner were present for this clinic.  They all did a fantastic job in tough 
conditions 

Stroke Clinic and Coaching Certification coming on February 5th and 6th at Glendale High 
School. The link is on the SPMS site 

Coaches Committee Zoom Call February 12 at 5pm (Zoom Link Coming)
Topics will be inclusion and coaching through a pandemic

I look forward to being your Coach’s Chair and giving back to the sport that has done so much 
for me throughout my life.  I appreciate this opportunity and I'm proud to be this year's coaches 
chair.


